
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
HEADQUARTERS OFFICE OF SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20314 

1 0 APR 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg 

This is in response to your letter of March 7, 1975 to the General 
Counsel, Department of the Army, which was forwarded to this office 
by the General Counsel on April 3, 1975, 

The Air Force Office of Special Investigations cannot locate any 
record of you and does not have any records relating to the assassination 
of President Kennedy. If you have knowledge that such a record was 
originated by the Air Force of Special Investigations, we will attempt 
to locate the file and determine its releasability to you under the 
Freedom of Information Act upon receipt of your identification or 
description of the file. 

Sincerely 

DONALD W. RICHARDSON, Colonel, USAF 
Director of Plans, Programs and Resources 
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